          POW/MIA Report for September 3, 2024

The DPAA (Defense POW/MIA Accounting Agency) released two articles in the VFW' September Magazine explaining the way the Organization works. Please read both articles for a better understanding of the procedures.

Both articles can be located on pages 42 & 43 for the DPAA and 44 & 4l5 for me POW/MIA details. Thanks.

POW/MIA Chairman 

George Whitfield 




